
Upstate—Saturday, October 5, 2019 

The Upstate conference was held at St. John’s in Spartanburg. Two of the three units in the conference were accounted for. There 

were 7 conference members, 3 board members and 2 guests present making a total of 12 attendees. Pastor Erin provided a devotion 

on Esther. The program was about Hope Center for Children presented by Penny Wright. An offering of $94 was received and $100 

was donated to the Hope Center.  

 


